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RFP 2025-026 – NON-HAZARDOUS WASTE 

 

Addendum I 

 

This addendum is a part of the Contract Documents and shall be included in the Contract 
Documents. Changes made by the addenda take precedence over information published at an 
earlier date. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the bid submission. 
 
 

This addendum serves to respond to vendor clarifications/questions and establish new bid opening 
date: 

1. Service Duration: How many days per week or month will non-hazardous waste disposal 
services be required at each location?  

 
Response: Canal St. location requires 4 pickups a week, and the others require one 

weekly pickup. This information can be found in the line descriptions of the 
unit price form. 

 
2. Type of Storage Containers What type and size of waste storage containers (e.g., 

dumpsters, roll-off bins, carts) are currently in place at each service location? 
 
Response: Dumpster. To arrange site visit(s), please contact the PM, our Facilities 

Manager, Shirelle Lodge, at 504-827-8482 by 2:00 pm CST August 20, 2025. 
 

3. Are there any specific container specifications or RTA-provided containers we must use? 
 
Response: We are requesting three (3) 8yd dumpsters, and one (1) 4yd dumpster. This 

information can be found in the line descriptions of the unit price form. 
 

4. Loading Responsibilities: Who will be responsible for loading the non-hazardous waste into 
the collection vehicle—RTA personnel, the contractor, or a combination of both? If the 
contractor is responsible, will any special equipment or PPE be required that is not provided 
by RTA? 

 
Response: The Contractor will be responsible for loading waste from dumpsters into 

collection vehicles. No, RTA will not provide special equipment or PPE. 
 

  


